
New to Year 1 - Transition 2020 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to Year 1 in September! Here 

are some activities we would like you to do for transition to help us find out more 

about you. You must complete all of the activities on the top line and then you can 

pick at least one activity from the remaining boxes. If you would like to do more of 

the activities then you are more than welcome.  

Please bring the completed transition activities to school with you on the first day in 

September. We are all excited to see you all and are looking forward to finding out 

more about you. 

We hope you have a fantastic summer holiday!   

Take care and stay safe, 

Miss Gibbs, Mrs Fagelman, Miss Elliott, Miss Treagust and Miss Brown  

 
 
 
 

Can you draw, paint, 
colour or create your 
own sea creature we 

can use to decorate our 
first role play area?  

 
 
 
 

Make a model of your 
new class animal.  

You can use anything 
you like. 

 

 
Write a letter to your 

new teacher to tell 
them all about yourself 

and what you are 
looking forward to. 

My favourite book - 
Reading is very 

important and we 
would like to know your 
favourite book and why. 

 
 
 

All about me. 
Write and draw all 

about you.  
What do you like to do? 

What is important to 
you? 

 
 
 

 
 

Draw and colour in a 
self-portrait.  

We can use these for a 
display in September. 

Make a Seaside in a Jar!  
Can you create a 

seaside scene in a 
plastic jar? 

It could be a place 
you’ve visited or a made 

up seaside resort!   
 
 

Can you learn a new 
skill? Learn to cook, 

swim, ride a bike or play 
a new sport.  

Take a picture of you or 
post a video performing 

the new skill. 

 
 
 
 

Visit the Seaside –  
If you are able to, visit 
the Seaside and take a 

photo or post a video of 
your visit. 



 


